
From: Sandra Livinghouse
To: Maria Ristow; Mary Badame; Matthew Hudes; Rob Moore; Rob Rennie
Cc: Attorney; Clerk; Town Manager
Subject: Please allow housing consultant to attend town council meeting and speak
Date: Monday, September 18, 2023 7:59:08 PM

[EXTERNAL SENDER]
Hello,

I am concerned about the lack of transparency in the housing process in Los Gatos. 
Please allow the consultant to come to a town council meeting tomorrow and speak
about the current status of compliance for our housing element.

Please also reinstate regular, non-cancellable HEAB meetings, since we have had a
72% cancellation rate and the public has not been allowed to engage in the
process, as is our right.

Thank you,
Sandra Livinghouse
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